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Stephanie Van Disse

From: Stephanie Van Disse
Sent: Friday, 1 July 2011 1:20 PM
To: 'goscity@gosford.nsw.gov.au'
Subject: Gosford Wharf - Pump-Out Facilities 

To�Whom�It�May�Concern:��
�
Our�company�is�preparing�an�application�for�a�50�berth�marina�at�Koolewong�and�is�required�to�get�information�from�
Gosford�Council�as�to�whether�the�free�pump�out�facilities�at�Gosford�Wharf�will�be�able�to�accommodate�the�
servicing�of�approximately�5�more�boats�(being�the�anticipated�10%�of�boats�requiring�such�a�service).�
�
Could�you�please�provide�confirmation�of�the�above�as�soon�as�you�get�the�chance.�
�
Should�you�require�further�information,�please�do�not�hesitate�to�contact�me.�
�
Regards�
�
Stephanie Van Dissel 
Planner. 

Central Coast Office 
2 Bounty Close, Tuggerah 
PO Box 3717 Tuggerah N.S.W. 2259 
Ph:       (02) 4305 4300 
Fax:      (02) 4305 4399 
Email :  stephaniev@adwjohnson.com.au
Website: www.adwjohnson.com.au

��please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 

THIS MESSAGE AND ANY FILES TRANSMITTED WITH IT ARE INTENDED FOR THE ADDRESSEE ONLY AND ARE TO BE USED ONLY FOR 
THE PURPOSES OF OUR CLIENTS INSTRUCTIONS. ANY FILES HEREWITH ARE COPYRIGHT OF ADW Johnson Pty Ltd. AND ARE NOT TO BE 
COPIED FOR ANY OTHER PURPOSE OR STORED ON A RETRIEVAL SYSTEM WITHOUT THE EXPRESS WRITTEN PERMISSION OF ADW Johnson 
Pty Ltd. 
�
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Stephanie Van Disse

From: Graham Masters [Graham.Masters@gosford.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 14 July 2011 10:53 AM
To: Stephanie Van Disse
Subject: Gosford Wharf Pump-out Facilities

Stephanie,�
Regarding�your�question�about�the�above�sewer�pump�out,�yes,�I�believe�the�facility�would�be�able�to�accommodate�
the�servicing�of�an�additional�5�boats.�
Graham�Masters��14/07/2011�

The information contained in this email may be confidential.  
You should only disclose, re-transmit, copy, distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the information if you are 
authorised to do so. Gosford City Council does not represent, warrant or guarantee that the communication is free of 
errors, virus or interference.

Gosford City Council complies with the Privacy and  
Personal Information Protection Act (1998). See Council's Privacy Statement


